
 
 

 
20 June 2022 

 
 
 

Dear  
 
ATISN 17526 – Documents which were analysed and considered during the 
development of the Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE) Code and 
statutory guidance 
 
Thank you for your request which we received on 22 May 2023.  You asked for a 
comprehensive list of all the documents the Welsh Government analysed and 
considered during the development of its RSE code and statutory guidance. 
 
We have set out below a list of the documents which were considered during the 
development of the RSE Code and statutory guidance: 
 
The Future of Sex and Relationships Education in Wales. 
 
Draft guidance on Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE). 
 
Summary of consultation responses – Draft guidance on Relationships and 
Sexuality Education (RSE). 
 
UNESCO Technical Guidance on Sexuality Education. 
 
Estyn Thematic Report – A review of healthy relationship education. 
 
Estyn Thematic Report – Celebrating diversity and promoting inclusion – Good 
practice in supporting lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender (LGBT) learners 
in schools and colleges. 
 
Student Health and Well-being Survey Report. 
 
Ensuring Access to the Full Curriculum – Consultation. 
 
Ensuring Access to the Full Curriculum - Engagement with Children and 
Young People. 
 
Ensuring Access to the Full Curriculum - Summary of findings from Faith / 
Black Asian Minority Ethnic Engagement Events. 
 
Ensuring Access to the Full Curriculum - Welsh Government Integrated Impact 
Assessment. 
 
Relationships and Sexuality Education Guidance and Code: Consultation 
Analysis.  
 



Summary of responses to the RSE guidance - qualitative research with 
children and young people (CYP).  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government,  
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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